
January 11, 2024 
 
Dear Friends; 
 

We are diligently preparing for our ANNUAL WILD GAME DINNER. So many men (and 
women) in our churches and community are actively involved in hunting, fishing, and 
different kinds of outdoor activities and have really enjoyed our Wild Game Dinner in past 
years. 
 

Our desire is to use this natural and healthy interest in the outdoors to reach men with 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ as well as have a great time of fellowship for Christian men.  
Our dinner is scheduled for March 2, 2024 here at the Activity Center of the 
Mountain Lake Independent Baptist Church at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Pastor Matt Perrine of South Branch Baptist Church in Petersburg, WV will be our 

featured speaker. Brother Perrine is a dynamic Baptist preacher, avid outdoorsman, turkey 
hunter, and fisherman. 
 

Our purpose is NOT to proselyte other church's members. We simply and sincerely 
desire to see men come to know Jesus Christ as Savior and are seeking to use this as a 
means to accomplish this end. If you feel this is something you and your sportsmen would 
be interested in, please use the enclosed bulletin insert and poster and announce the 
SPORTSMAN’S WILD GAME DINNER. 
 

If you have any questions or need more information, please call me at 301-334-3234. 
 

Sincerely, your friend, 

Dennis Leatherman 
Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 

 
P.S.  If you would like a sample 8 1/2" X 11" poster, 8 1/2" X 11" master for copying more 
posters and a half sheet master for putting in your bulletin, please contact us.  


